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We object strongly to the proposal to erect a mansard roof. It is an absolute principle of the 

Dartmouth Park Conservation Area Statement that there should be no visible modification 

to the front elevations of houses in roads such as Boscastle Road, Laurier Road etc. The 

existing consistent and unmodified front elevations form an essential feature of the aera. 

This application flagrantly goes against that, and will set an extremely damaging precedent.
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